PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR MCGILL UNIVERSITY
A. E. MORGAN MONTREAL

13th October
1936

Dr. Perecival,

Thank you for your letter of
I will sce that the appropriate action
is taken with regard %o the materisl required by the

Havana authorities.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. W. P. Percival,
Director of Protestant Bducation,
Quebec. P,G,




